
 

 

 
Manitoba Sustainable Development has received an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) pursuant 

to The Environment Act from the following operation and invites public participation in the review 

process: 

 

MANITOBA INFRASTRUCTURE - PROJECT 6 – ALL-SEASON ROAD LINKING 

MANTO SIPI CREE NATION, BUNIBONIBEE CREE NATION AND GOD`S LAKE 

FIRST NATION FILE: 5897.00 

 

Manitoba Infrastructure has filed an EIS for Project 6, an all-season road linking Manto Sipi 

Cree Nation, Bunibonibee Cree Nation, and God’s Lake First Nation. The project involves 

construction of a new 138 km all-season road on provincial Crown land and includes two major 

water crossing over God’s River and Magill Creek. 

 

Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to comment on the 

proposal should contact Elise Dagdick, Environment Officer, in writing or by email at 

Elise.Dagdick@gov.mb.ca, not later than JULY 2, 2019.  Further information is available 

from the Online Public Registry: www.manitoba.ca/sd/eal/registries/index.html  

 

Information submitted in response to this proposal is considered public information and will be 

made available to the proponent and placed on the public registry established in accordance with 

Section 17 of The Environment Act. 

 

Environmental Approvals Branch 

Manitoba Sustainable Development 

1007 Century Street 

Winnipeg MB  R3H 0W4 

Toll Free: 1-800-282-8069  

Fax: 204-945-5229 

Website: www.gov.mb.ca/sd/eal/registries/ 
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